
Important Information from LexisNexis®: 
 
Your Lexis.com® ID will deactivate early summer. A Lexis Advance ID will be necessary to access 
all LexisNexis products and services.  

To streamline the way customer’s access and use LexisNexis® products and services, LexisNexis 
is moving to a single platform and ID in early summer 2013. Lexis.com will still be accessible 
next school year via a link in Lexis Advance®. If you are not familiar with Lexis Advance, it is the 
next generation legal research system from LexisNexis and provides more comprehensive and 
relevant results, greater functionality and an easier interface. 

To avoid an ID crisis, please follow the instructions below and register your Lexis Advance ID 
now. Come summer, this ID will be your gateway to Lexis Advance, Lexis.com, Web Courses, 
and the Law School Homepage.  

If you have a registered Lexis Advance ID, thanks. Nothing further is needed. 

If you do not have a Lexis Advance ID and/or need assistance locating your Lexis Advance ID 
information, please contact your Law Librarian or local LexisNexis Account Executive. To learn 
more about our exciting law school plans for 2013, view the February 5th customer 
announcement webcast recording.  

 

http://www.lexisnexis.com/lawschool/Articles.aspx?id=11�
https://us.reg.meeting-stream.com/reedelsevierlexisnexis_020513/�

